
From: Herman, Danielle <dherman@live5news.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 12/13/2017 11:18:58 AM
Subject: RE: $100k shifted to Services for Seniors

Got it – thanks so much!
 
DANIELLE HERMAN | PRODUCER | WCSC-TV/DT
2126 Charlie Hall Blvd. Charleston, SC 29414
dherman@live5news.com
Twitter: @daniherman93
desk: 843-402-5729
newsroom: 843-402-5755
 
 
 

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 8:06 AM
 
To: Herman, Danielle 
Subject: Re: $100k shifted to Services for Seniors
 

Danielle, I'm sorry to just be seeing this. The money will be used to support activities of the Area 
Agencies on Aging (AAAs). Their efforts include everything from Meals on Wheels to senior center 
activities and other programs for seniors. There is no one specific program or service that this money 
will go towards. I hope this helps. Please call me if I can be of more help

 

864-787-4150

 

Danny

From: Herman, Danielle <dherman@live5news.com>
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 4:50 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: $100k shifted to Services for Seniors 
 
Good afternoon Danny,
To clarify – where exactly is this nearly $100,000 going to help the state’s seniors?
Thank you in advance,
DANIELLE HERMAN | PRODUCER | WCSC-TV/DT
2126 Charlie Hall Blvd. Charleston, SC 29414
dherman@live5news.com
Twitter: @daniherman93
desk: 843-402-5729
newsroom: 843-402-5755

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 12:00 PM
 
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: $100k shifted to Services for Seniors

DECEMBER 12, 2017​
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT: DANNY VARAT, 864-787-4150

Columbia, S.C. - Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant appeared before the Senate Finance Health and Human 
Services Budget Sub-Committee today to announce that the Lieutenant Governor's Office has identified nearly 
$100,000 in its budget to transfer from agency administration to the direct service of South Carolina's seniors.
"
 
"I am honored to work on behalf of South Carolina's one million seniors age 60 and over, the approximately 
eight hundred thousand non-paid caregivers, and the other outstanding partners in the South Carolina Aging 
Network," said Lieutenant Governor Bryant. "It also is an incredible honor to work with the men and women 
at the Office on Aging who have found ways to better utilize taxpayer resources on behalf of the people of 
South Carolina. As a direct result of their efforts, we have been able to put nearly $100,000 more of the 
taxpayers' money to work directly serving seniors instead of paying for administration.
 
Today and every day, we remain devoted to stretching taxpayer dollars to serve as many seniors as possible 
and to help them stay at home where they want to be and where their loved ones want to keep them."

mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

